
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Fathers: 
 
 The Steubenville/Life Teen Atlanta youth conference is just around the corner and 
once again it is sold out. What this means is that we have close to 3000 teens who will be 
experiencing God’s presence in a unique way at this weekend conference.  This year’s 
conference will be held July 6-8, 2018, at the Conference Center at the Infinite Energy 
Center, located at 6400 Sugarloaf Parkway, Duluth, Georgia 30097.   
 
 Many of you have already notified me that you will be able to be present to assist 
with the teens receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation.  Others asked to be reminded of 
the dates and times that you are needed and for me to provide you with the address of the 
Civic Center.  The crucial needs are on Friday night July 6, at approximately 9:45 p.m. – 
11:00 p.m.  On Saturday July 7th, I will need as many priests that are available to assist 
from Noon on, as I tend to keep the Reconciliation lines going all throughout the day into 
the evening. 
 
 I pray all of you enjoyed being present for Ordination this past Saturday as we 
welcome these dynamic new young priests into the fold.  Likewise, as Fathers of the 
Church, I pray that you enjoyed your Father’s Day!  
 
 May our good and gracious God continue to bless you in your ministry!   
 

 
 
Deacon Michael T. Byrne 
Coordinator of Liturgies    


